
Celebrating Our History:  Week 1 
 

Every congregation has stories to tell, and we 
want to hear yours! Never is a congregation’s 
stories more important than when journeying 
through a visioning process. As we look to 
make decisions for the future of St. Paul’s   
United Church, we must first look to our past, in 
order to understand who we are today. 
 
Over the next four weeks, we will be asking for 
your stories about St. Paul’s, related to four 
specific themes: 
 
A story about something that happened at St. 

Paul’s that was spiritually moving for you. 
A story about something that happened at St. 

Paul’s that was hilariously funny. 
A story about something that happened at St. 

Paul’s that defined what our church is about. 
A story about an organization that you belonged 

to at St. Paul’s. 
 
So start thinking! The theme for the first week is 
“Something that was spiritually moving for 
you.” Think of a story, write it down on the 
back of this insert, and bring it back next week! 
We’ll have a special place to post them in the 
hall after church! 
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